Centerville Middle School AM Hub Drop-off Instructions

These expectations are for those Non-Public parents who wish to drop their students off directly
at the morning Hub at Centerville Middle School.

The drop-off location is on the sidewalk, illustrated below in a green circle.

You should enter the campus from the north entrance as illustrated below, hang right, and stay
straight.

After dropping off at the sidewalk, continue around the southside/backside of Centerville Middle
School.

Do not park, do not stop other than to drop vour student off.

The passenger car parking spots in front of Centerville Middle School are for teachers only. No
parent should park in these spots.

No passenger cars should be in the bus-only area at any time.

When there is inclement weather and if your student’s shuttle bus is not parked yet, your student
can stand under the overhang by the entrance of CMS.

Following these instructions will create the safest process for your students. No student should be
crossing driveways in between moving vehicles or buses at any time.
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